
Submitter: James Baucom 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I'm in favor of SB 210. I do not trust the current Oregon Mail in ballot voting system. It 

suspiciously takes days to weeks to tabulate the vote. It's to easy to slam additional 

votes into final tabulation. I also DO NOT want Rank Choice Voting either because of 

the potential corruption involved. The fact that the democrats have remained in power 

due to mail in voting makes it suspicious. The fact that our voter rolls have many 

people that need to be purged due to death or moving. The fact that ILLEGALS have 

been illegally registered to vote by the DMV makes in person voting with ID attractive 

to tax paying citizens. Let's move back to a secure system for all citizens. 


